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As stewards of our meetinghouse and grounds, it is the committee’s mission to maintain the 
building and grounds for present use and to preserve them for future generations, while 
respecting the historic legacy of the property.  We seek to maintain the meetinghouse so it is 
safe, clean, welcoming, comfortable, accessible to all, and reflective of our testimonies.  The 
financial costs and benefits of proposed projects are clearly presented to Meeting for its 
discernment. 
 
We support our spirit and nature minute by using green products whenever possible and being 
mindful of our carbon footprint.   
 
We encourage members and attenders to participate in maintaining the building and property 
in order to minimize the use of outside contractors.  We are responsible for procuring paper 
products and cleaning supplies with the exception of those used in the kitchen. 
 


